
Announcement: Medicine Supply Shortage 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We are writing to inform you of a recent shortage in the supply of certain medications that may 

affect your treatment plan. We understand how important these medications are for your health 

and well-being. 

We are currently working closely with our suppliers to resolve these issues as quickly as 

possible. In the meantime, we encourage you to contact our pharmacy team if you have any 

questions or need assistance with alternative medications. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this time. Your health is our top priority, 

and we are committed to ensuring you receive the care you need. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our office. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Medical Practice Name]  

[Contact Information] 


